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d. Work with the school districts to prepare a plan for future school sites. 

e. Prepare a plan for future disposition or development of City-owned 
parcels. 

UPDATE: This initiative will be extended into the next Strategic Plan 2018-2020. 
Several meetings were held with property stakeholders to discuss a plan framework, 
reviewing each growth area identified on the general plan map and preparing a 
rough list of possible policies for each area. The group also met with public relations 
consultants, who will prepare a comprehensive, high-level community engagement 
plan for completion of the Community Build-out Plan and a possible, subsequent city 
election in the fall of 2020 to extend the urban limit line for all growth areas. To 
accomplish this, the build-out plan will need to be completed in late 2018, when the 
City Council will be requested to provide direction on whether to proceed with an 
urban limit line measure and commence with a community engagement process.  

The PA-1 Specific Plan is underway. The plan Working Group chose a preferred land 
use plan, which will be presented to the City Council for review and action. If the 
Council approves a preferred land use plan, work will commence on the draft 
environmental impact report. A community open house is scheduled for December, 
for the public to review and comment on the preferred map. From January through 
April 2018, the Working Group will review the draft plan chapters, concluding with a 
social media public survey and another public workshop in early May. The completed 
plan is scheduled to be considered by the City Council no later than August 2018. 

Numerous meetings have been held between City and Antioch staff to discuss 
mutual planning issues. An updated boundary agreement is no longer recommended 
at this time. Mutual planning efforts by the two Cities will continue as a part of the 
Community Build-out Plan process. 

The initiative to prepare a plan for future school sites will be extended into the next 
Strategic Plan 2018-2020. Staff from the City and both school districts have met and 
mutually agreed to prepare and complete a planning framework. Work continues on 
processing a revised map for the Bridle Gate project, which will include a new 
elementary school site. 

The City-owned parcels plan will begin in the late fall of 2017 with the hiring of a 
consultant to prepare the site assessments. This project is scheduled to be 
completed in the late spring of 2018.   
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